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September 27, 1966

Kingwood ©il Company
First National Bank Bldg.
Oklahoma City, Okla. 73102

Gentlemen:

On your October 1265 monthly production report (CGCC=-7) for the
Ruby field, Washington County, Colorado, you noted that the Tuttle wells
had been abandoned.

While deing some field work on Ruby field, it came to our attention
that you never received prior approval to plug these wells, nor have you -
filed plugging reports. Although these reports would be delinquent, it iz
necessary that we receive them to complete the well files.

Please {ill out and submit two copies of the enclosed OGCC Form=4's
on each of the wells abandoned.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

H. H. Morrell, Associate Petroleum Engineer
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